
August 31, 2020  

Bunni Benaron 
Rocket Rules Founder  
Hero In You Foundation 
 
Dear Bunni, 
 
On behalf of all of us at CVDPN we are pleased to have Rocket Rules/The 
Hero in You Foundation as a Community Partner. Our combined efforts to 
prepare citizens of the Coachella Valley for catastrophic events by 
providing training, education and networking opportunities is working. 
Rocket Rules has made a huge impact on our youngest citizens, the 
children. 
 
The hundreds of Rocket Rules Earthquake 30 page color books in both 
English and Spanish as well as the surveys you provided were warmly 
welcomed by the families we served at both the FIND Food Bank 
distribution in Cathedral City on July 28 and August 11, 2020. The Food 
Now distributions in Desert Hot Springs on Aug. 19, 20 and Aug. 29 and 30 
also benefited from your donated materials. 
 
Once again, thank you for agreeing to become a Community Partner 
preparing the citizens ​of all ages ​in Coachella Valley for catastrophic 
events by providing training, education and networking opportunities. We 
look forward to many years of developing this community partnership. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
Carla Sullivan-Dilley, 
CVDPN President 


